
Notice of Citizens Participation: 1251 N. Main Self Storage 
 
Citizen Participation Meeting        Project Location 
Postcards are being sent to all property owners within 1,000 ft  
of the project site to give notice that a development petition will   
be submitted to the City of Ann Arbor on Wednesday, June 18th.   
A citizen participation meeting will be held to give you an opportunity   
to review plans, ask questions, and provide comments that will   
be considered by the developer to finalize plans and then   
incorporated into a report for the City Planning Commission.   
 
Project Description   
The applicant is looking to construct a new 4-story self-storage facility with integrated office space. The existing building 
onsite will be demolished. Additional site improvements include an underground detention system, parking, and 
landscaping. 
 
Meeting Logistics      Place:    311 North Main  
Date:   Wednesday, June 4th      Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
Time:   6:00PM-7:00PM        
      Microsoft Teams:  Meeting ID: 287 660 020 213 9 
               Passcode: 4Ei2CU6X   
Questions or Comments  
Questions or comments may be directed to Christopher Rothhaar PE, at crothhaar@atwell.com or during business 
hours at (947) 886-9874.  
Persons with disabilities are encouraged to participate.  
 



Return Address  
Atwell LLC Attn. Christopher Rothhaar  
311 North Main 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
 
Proposed Self Storage  
In accordance with the City of Ann  
Arbor’s Citizen  Participation Ordinance,  
you are being notified that a  proposal  
for a new self Storage facility located  
at 1251 N. Main will be submitted to the  
City of Ann Arbor’s  Planning Department.  
Details about a citizen participation   
meeting designed for you to learn about  
this project are described on the opposite  
side of this card.  
Visit  www.a2gov.org/participation  
for more information about citizen  
participation in Ann Arbor.  
  
 


